
 

 

TO ALL PASSENGER SERVICE AGENTS  
EMPLOYED BY AIR TRANSAT A.T. INC. 

WORKING AT THE MONTREAL (YUL) AIRPORT 

VOTING UPDATE 
 

Dear Members, 

 
Please be advised that an online voting by “Simply Voting” will take place on 

SEPTEMBER 20, 2024.  

 

You will be receiving an email for the online voting ONLY at 05:00 am.  

To be able to vote, you must be registered.  

Please scan QR code below and fill the required fields in the election registration form 
only if you haven’t done so already.   

 

 
Please check your spam folder if you haven’t received it. 

 

The online voting will ONLY be available at 05:00 am until 18:00 pm. 

 

Your Union Chief Steward Farah Belkadi and I your Union General Chairperson Peter 
Tsoukalas will be available that day for anyone would like help with the online voting. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your us. 
 

TOGETHER WE WILL MAKE A DIFFERENCE, BUT IT WILL TAKE UNITY FROM 

US ALL !  

 

In solidarity, 

 

Peter Tsoukalas 

Président Général / General Chairperson 

Région de l'Est / Eastern Region 
Courriel / Email :   ptsoukalas@iam140.ca 

Tel: 514-577-6140 
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